December 20, 2021

Mrs. Sara Seney
Town Clerk

126 Church Street
Putnam, CT 06260

Dear Mrs. Seney,
Please be advised that due to a lack of business the Town of Putnam Zoning Board of Appeals will not be

holding their regularly scheduled monthly meeting on December 21, 2021. The next regular monthly
hybrid meeting is scheduled for January 18, 2022 at 7:00 P.M.

Sincerely,

Brenda B. Roy
Recording Secretary



